Petanque Report Sep/Oct 2024

Good evening, everybody - I really do not have much to say this month except to say that the weather has been extremely kind to us especially last Wednesday and Friday when it was about 19 degrees.  Very good temperature for playing.  We had 19 and 17 people turn up which is good considering we have about 6 regular players on holiday. Have started to take names for our Christmas Dinner on the 5th December and am now up to 26 so far. This ends my report, thank you.

